
 
Director Report: December 2024 
 
First welcome Cheryl to our board. So glad that you are here! 
 
We are nearly finished with the semester and are busy preparing for next semester. Students are finishing up 
projects and college classes end on Sunday, though many students are finished now. Next week we are planning 
some festive events for students during their last few days at CCHEC for the semester. We have a couple more 
community education classes next week: Crochet Christmas Ornaments, The Grinch Canvas Paint Night, and 
Creating Your Own Fire Cider.  
 
The Festival of Trees was a success, but did not bring quite as big of a draw as the past couple of years. There could 
be numerous reasons for this, but we still had a great time and great event. We love having the trees in the building 
and there were so many highlights from the event: Santa and Mrs. Claus were great, we had hot cider and hot cocoa, 
as well as cookies made by the Boys and Girls Club, and cute Christmas cakes and cupcakes by For the Love of 
Cake, and the kids crafts with the Carbon County Museum and Library were wonderful. The library did Christmas 
snow globes, which were adorable.  
 
In January, the role of our evening receptionist, Krishana Henry, will change and we will welcome her as the 
Community Engagement Assistant. We are excited to have her in the role and think she will do an amazing job. Our 
evening receptionist position is now open for Spring semester and we have already has some interest. 
 
Lastly, I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  


